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1 message 

Cher J <che~21@yahoo.com> 
Reply-To: Cher J <che~21@yahoo.com> 
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Dear Board of Supervisors: 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Mon, Jun 9, 2014 at 4:38 PM 

Please approve Bass Lake Road as your number one option for consideration when applying 
for the Urban RSTP Funds. Bass Lake Road is currently and has been for quite some time in a 
significantly deteriorated condition creating driver (and bicycle and pedestrian) safety issues at 
a time when traffic flows are increasing because of the improvements made at Serrano 
Parkway and Bass Lake Road intersection. We strongly believe the Bass Lake Overlay should 
have the highest priority item for an asphalt overlay. We urge you to support our request. 

Thank you. 

William & Cherry Jacques 
El Dorado Hills Residents 
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Bass Lake Road Improvements 
1 message 

Judith Wilson <judyfriday@gmail.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Re: June 10 Agenda Item 14-0141/2014 Capital Improvement Programs 

Dear Board of Supervisors: 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Mon, Jun 9, 2014 at 4:39PM 

Please approve Bass Lake Road as your number one option for consideration when applying for the Urban RSTP 
Funds. Bass Lake Road is currently in a significantly deteriorated condition creating driver safety issues at a 
time when traffic flows are increasing because of the improvements made at Serrano Parkway and Bass Lake 
Road intersection. We strongly believe the Bass Lake Overlay should have the highest priority item for an 
asphalt overlay. We urge you to support our request. 

Please also note that the shoulders north of the Serrano Drive intersection on Bass Lake Road leave no room for 
error in driving. Drivers going over the 40 mph speed limit, careless tailgating drivers, drivers passing other cars by 
going over the double yellow lines happen way too frequently. Besides having a road that needs to be upgraded, 
we need lower speed limits, better shoulders,etc. A serious accident is just waiting to happen, particularly near 
Madera Way. 

Thank you, 

Judith Wilson 
 

Jud i t h Wi lson 
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June 10 Agenda Item 14-0141/2014 Capital Improvement Programs 
2 messages 

Peggy Glazier <glazierpj@sbcglobal.net> Man, Jun 9, 2014 at 5:52 PM 
To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, 
edc. cob@edcgov. us 

bosone@edcgov. us bostwo@edcgov. us bosthree@edcgov. us bosfour@edcgov. us bosfi\€@edcgov. us 
edc. cob@edcgov. us 

Re: June 10 Agenda Item 14-0141/2014 Capitallmpro\€ment Programs 

Dear Board of Supervisors: 

Please appro\€ Bass Lake Road as your number one option for consideration when applying for the Urban RSTP 
Funds. Bass Lake Road is currently in a significantly deteriorated condition creating dri\€r safety issues at a 
time when traffic flows are increasing because of the impro\€ments made at Serrano Parkway and Bass Lake 
Road intersection. We strongly belie\€ the Bass Lake 0'..€rlay should ha\€ the highest priority item for an 
asphalt o\€rlay. We urge you to support our request. 

Thank you, 

Peggy Glazier 

Woodridge De\€lopment 

 

ElDorado Hills, Ca. 95762 

Hymie Brandstetter <hymieb@gmail.com> Man, Jun 9, 2014 at 8:58PM 
To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfi\€@edcgov.us, 
edc. cob@edcgov. us 

Re: June 10 Agenda Item 14-0141/2014 Capitallmpro\€ment Programs 

Dear Board of Supervisors: 

Please appro\€ Bass Lake Road as your number one option for consideration when applying for the Urban RSTP 
Funds. Bass Lake Road is currently in a significantly deteriorated condition creating dri\€r safety issues at a 
time when traffic flows are increasing because of the impro\€ments made at Serrano Parkway and Bass Lake 
Road intersection. We strongly belie\€ the Bass Lake O\€rlay should ha\€ the highest priority item for an 
asphalt o\€rlay. We urge you to support our request. 14-0141 Public Comment 
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Thank you, 

Hymie & Eileen Brandstetter 
 

EDH 
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